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This project is a HUGE waste of taxpayer money that will not
even put a dent in the homeless problem. Plus it will be an
eyesore, further reducing precious open space on the Westside
and reduce parking in an already congested and underserved area.
Venice beach continues to be a hugely popular summer
destination with limited parking. Why eliminate more of it? And
the LAST thing we need is more retail/mixed use in this area!
Please stop wasting obscene amounts of money trying to house
people that don't want to be housed!



